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Weekly Assessment for Classes IX & X 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
  
A series of weekly assessments are planned to ensure rigorous preparation of students for the Term – II 
CBSE exams. 
  
Since the pattern of questions is new and children have faced challenges in handling indirect questions in 
Term – I MCQ, it is strongly recommended that these weekly assessments should be addressed with utmost 
seriousness. 
  
A weekly subject feedback will be shared with the parents on the skoolroom portal. We request both the 
parents to acknowledge the same and support the school in our efforts by following the subject specific 
recommendations. 
  
In view of the severe winters do not forget to take good care of health. Please ensure that children maintain 
their hydration levels, eat a light balanced diet, exercise regularly, and sleep well. 
  
Thank you for all your support in keeping the kids healthy, happy and active learners.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Academic Coordinator 
 
 


